
November
Twenty-sixth1919.

R. A. Ross Esq.,
City Commissioner,
City Hall, Montreal.

Dear Hr. Ross:-
I have received a letter from 

Prof. McLennan Tinder date of November. 21st 
stating that he will be glad to come to Hontreal 
some time during the first week in December for 
the purpose of attending Committee Meetings on 
the ’’Standardization of Fuels", etc.

Yours very sincerely,

FDü/MC. Acting Principal.
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